
Road closure notice
Masefield/Rolleston Drive intersection upgrade

15 May 2018

From Sunday 27 May to the night of Thursday 31 May, Masefield Drive will be closed at nights between the 
intersection of Rolleston Drive and Countdown. This road closure will be in place between 9pm and 7am 
each night to aid pavement works, subject to weather.

The work area will be milled and then asphalted with new pavement while this road closure is in place. 

This work needs to be done at night due to high volumes of traffic at the intersection during the day.

Night work:
You will notice light and noise coming from the site. 

On Sunday 27 May and Monday 28 May, milling will occur, subject to weather. Milling is a noisy and disruptive 
activity. This work is intended to be completed as quickly as possible.

Traffic impact:
Stop/go will be operating from 7pm to 
7am on Rolleston Drive.

Masefield Drive will be closed between 
9pm and 7am and detours will be in 
place during this time.

Southbound traffic on Rolleston Drive 
will be detoured using McCauley Street 
and Dryden Avenue to Masefield Drive. 
Traffic on Rolleston Drive will be also be 
detoured to Tennyson Street and Lowes 
Road, to the intersection of Masefield 
Drive/Levi Road/Lincoln Rolleston Road.

Northbound traffic at the intersection 
of Masefield Drive/Levi Road/Lincoln 
Rolleston Road will be detoured using 
Lowes Road and Tennyson Street to 
Rolleston Drive. Traffic on Masefield 
Drive will be detoured down Dryden 
Avenue and McCauley Street to 
Rolleston Drive.

Lane closures and turning restrictions 
will be in place. Please be on the lookout 
for changes in traffic management and 
follow signage on site.


